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Please consider this testimony related to all 4 pieces of proposed legislation relating to
NEB (LD 32, 257, 359, and 450). 
I am glad to support this practice and believe it is a good thing for Maine and 
Mainers, however after being in operation for years now we see data that is showing 
that the practice is vastly unfair toward Maine businesses. I would like to support 
altering NOT REPEALING/ELIMINATING this program to ensure more fairness to 
those carrying the burden of the costs like the larger3-4 tiers of businesses. 


